October 4, 1944.

Mr, AL ADACHY
Registration Mo, 12849,
R. R, No. 8§,

8t. Thomas, Ontario.

Dear 8ir;

. We are in receipt of your letter of September 28,
1944.

Your remarks have been carefully resd snd we ean
&ppreciate that the disposal of your property is a matter
which will give you personal concern. However, the sale of
properties to the Uirector, The Veterans'! Land Act, was
earried out as part of a policy of liguidation outlin.d
by the Canadian Government and the prices obtained ‘ere
on the basis of appraised valuations,

Your letter has been Placed upon our files 80 that
your comments in regsrd to this sale will remain on pecord
but we can only advise you that the sale has been campleto&

and that we =re not in & position to eunsider any slternative
in regard to this matter,

It 1s the ususl prictice &t the time of disposing of
chattels to remove perscnal property to ousr storage centres,
We are requesting that our fleldmen send us & report on youpr
personal belongings held in storage and we would appreciste
you advising us of the articles you desipe shipped to you,

Yours truly,

¥. E. Anderson,
Farm Department,




